
Hov. 21, 1979
Mis. Sherry Manning
president
Colorado Women's College
Denver, Colorado 80220
Dear Ms. Manning:
ftis. Gilpin has asked me to write to you and 
hccept the honor of the 1980 Honorary Woman 
Exhibit. She is very pleased and excited about 
the project.
I am enclosing a copy of a letter sent to Joyce 
Bakins, concerning details of the upcoming show

Ms. Gilpin thanks you for your interest in her 
work, and for this opportunity to share her 
work with your students and community. 
Sincerely,

Mary Sue Walsh 
secretary to Ms. Gilpin


